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June 17, 2024 

Yorozu Corporation 

Representative: Tsutomu Hiranaka, President and COO 

Securities Code: 7294 (TSE Prime Market) 

Contact: Norio Hirano, Executive Vice President and CFO 

Address: 3-7-60 Tarumachi, Kohoku-ku, Yokohama, Kanagawa 222-8560, Japan 

Telephone: 045-543-6802 

                           

Notice Concerning Compliance with the Continued Listing Criteria of the Prime Market 

Yorozu Corporation (hereinafter “the Company”) has submitted the “plan to meet the continued 

listing criteria of the Prime Market” on June 28, 2023, the details of which are disclosed. 

The Company hereby announces that it has confirmed that, as of March 31, 2024, all compliance 

requirements for the continued listing on the Prime Market have been met, as described below. 

1. Changes in the Company’s status of compliance with the continued listing criteria 

Though as of March 31, 2023, the Company did not satisfy the criteria for the tradable share 

market capitalization among the requirements for continued listing on the Prime Market, it has 

met all criteria for continued listing as of the base date of March 31, 2024, as a result of its 

measures based on the “plan to meet the continued listing criteria of the Prime Market.” 

 
Number of tradable 

shares 

Tradable share 

market capitalization 
Tradable share ratio 

The Company’s status 

as of March 31, 2023 
121,500 units 9.183 billion yen 48.4% 

The Company’s status 

as of March 31, 2024 
118,051 units 11.168 billion yen 47.1% 

Continued listing criteria 
20,000 units 

or more 

10.000 billion yen 

or more 
35.0% or higher 

Compliance status 

as of March 31, 2024 
Compliant Compliant Compliant 

*The Company’s compliance status is calculated based on the distribution of the Company’s share 

certificates, etc., as known by Tokyo Stock Exchange, Inc. as of the base date. 

2. Implementation and evaluation of measures to meet the continued listing criteria 

As a result of advancing its efforts based on the compliance plan announced on June 28, 2023, the 

Company has met the criteria of tradable share market capitalization, thereby satisfying all 

continued listing criteria. 

The Company will continue to strive for sustainable growth and work toward further increasing its 

corporate value through mutual communication with shareholders and investors so as to ensure 

stable compliance with the requirements for continued listing on the Prime Market. 

 


